Application for the visit to the Theological College of Lanka, 
Sri Lanka 
The visit will take place in July, and will last for three full weeks, plus travel time before and afterwards. We expect to send  4 students, and expect that they will travel without staff accompaniment. There will be briefing from Queen’s staff before the trip, and de-briefing afterwards.

The aim of the trip is to enhance the ministerial formation of students at Queen’s who are being formed for public representative ministry. 
Applications are therefore primarily invited from sponsored Anglican and Methodist students in the Centre for Ministerial Formation. Independent students whose studies at Queen’s are intended to shape them for ministry in their own church are welcome to apply, but they will need to be able to fund the trip themselves.
How to apply
You are invited to write at least one paragraph, which should include the following:
1.              How you believe this visit would benefit you in your preparation for ministry, and what aims or goals you can identify for your learning, formation and training;
2.               What previous experiences of crossing boundaries, encountering difference and enabling exchange you have that may inform or resource the visiting group.
3         Any factors which might limit your availability for a visit in mid-July.

You should consult with your Personal Tutor before making this application. The decision about who will go will be taken by a group of staff in consultation with the Principal, and agreed by the Ministerial Formation Centre staff team. The selection group may also consult your Personal Tutor. We will make our decision as to who should go on this visit according to the following criteria:
1.              The quality of a reasoned and insightful argument for how this experience will be of benefit (e.g. to the student, to their Church, to Queen’s);
2. The place of this visit in an overall programme of education, formation and training and preparation for ministry;
3. The overall mix and make-up of the group as a whole.
Completed applications should be returned to Gail Harris no later than December 1st 2014 harrisg@queens.ac.uk  Students will be notified if they have been selected early in the Spring Term, after the first meeting of the Ministerial Formation staff team. 
Please note that it may be possible to submit a written reflection on the visit for academic credit in your 2nd year of training as a piece of contextual theology or as a piece of Independent research on one particular area.
Helen Cameron and Mark Earey – October 2014
